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Friday 24th November 2023 

Year 1 Local Outing 

 

 Mission Earth Dance workshop 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

We have been invited to take part in ‘Mission Earth’ Dance workshop. 

  

All children in Year 1 will take part in a dance workshop in school on Monday 11th December 2023. This 

project aims to provide children in the Borough of Croydon with the opportunity to engage in dance while 

fostering their interest in environmental care. By supporting and expanding existing classroom learning 

about the environment, they are committed to providing engaging, educational and inspiring experiences 

for children. 

 

The Year 1 pupils will also then be involved in the interactive dance performance ’Up The Hill’ at Croydon 

Central library on Thursday 14th December 2023.  

This performance will finish at 3.30pm at Croydon Library, therefore you are welcome to collect your child 

from the library at 3.30pm on this day. 

If you have another child at school you can collect them from school early in order to be at the Library for 

3.30pm.  

If you are unable to collect your Year 1 child from the Library, you will be able to collect them from school 

at 4pm. 

 

Please indicate on the attached slip if you will be able to collect your child from Croydon Library at 3.30pm 

or from school at 4pm.  

 

We will need some parent helpers to walk with us to Croydon Library at 1.30pm on this day. There are a 

limited number of spaces for parent helpers; please indicate on the slip below if you are able to assist on 

the day.  Reply slips will be selected at random and parents will be notified by text if they have been 

selected to accompany their child’s class. Please return reply slips as soon as possible and by no later 

than Friday 8th December 2023. 

 

If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email year1@howard.croydon.sch.uk 

We look forward to this experience being rewarding and enjoyable for all.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 1 Teaching Team 
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‘Up The Hill’ interactive dance performance on Thursday 14th December 2023 

Please return directly to your child’s class teacher on or before Friday 8th December 2023 

 

Child’s Name:________________________________________________ 

 

Class:________________________________________________ 

 

I am available to accompany my child’s class to the ‘Up The Hill’  

interactive dance performance on Thursday 14th December  

2023 at Croydon Central Library 

 

 

COLLECTION ARRANGEMENTS  

I will collect my Year 1 child from Croydon Central Library at 3.30pm 

 

-OR- 

 

I will collect my Year 1 child from school at 4pm  

 

 

 

Print Name:_______________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to Child:______________________________________ 
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